
   

Irish Update 

January 14, 2021 

▪ No School January 15th or January 18th. 

▪ Reminder that 3rd quarter milk money is due to the school office.  The 

amount is $10.50.  Checks can be made payable to St. Mary Catholic School. 

▪ Power of the Pen photos!  Just like everything else this year that has 

changed, the kids wrote in the Parish Center and wore their pajamas for 

comfort!  Results from the District competition will be announced in the 

next few weeks.   

                                7th grade team                          8th grade team 

           

The Catholic Womens Club of the Basilica of St. Mary of the 

Assumption are sponsoring a “Super Bowl Sub” sale.  The flyer is 

attached to today’s Irish Update.  Orders are due by January 31st and 

will be picked up at The Basilica at the designated Mass time that you 

choose February 6th or 7th.  All proceeds will come back to St. Mary 

Catholic School.  Thank you CWC for this fundraiser to benefit the 

school!   



 

 

Our next Box Top submission is March 1st.  Please clip the box tops and 

send them to the school office or register for the online app for 

submitting Box tops on behalf of St. Mary Catholic School.  

 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION FOR 2021-2022 

 

We encourage early registration for the 2021-2022 Academic year!  

Please note that all fees and tuition must be up to date to register for 



the next school year.  Registration packets will be available at drop off 

on Thursday morning.  Questions?  Please call the school office at 740-

374-8181.  

NEW next year we are offering a 5 day per week Preschool 3 class 

with half day or full day option.  The option of 3 half/full days remains 

an option as well.  

 

Kindergarten Screening for the 2021-2022 Academic year is scheduled 

for Wednesday, February 24th.  More information will be sent to PreK 

families.   

 

Catholic Schools Week will look different this year, but we will be 

offering “Enrollment tours” on an appointment basis.  Appointments 

may be made by emailing Mrs. Bradley at 

tammibradley@stmaryscatholic.org 

Please share with others that may be interested in learning more about 

St. Mary Catholic School!  
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